

CHRIST THE SAVIOUR C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Grove, London W5 5DX | New Broadway, London W5 2XA www.ctsprimary.org.uk | admin@cts-school.org | 020 8249 6800 | Headteacher: Mrs K.Tramoni

Tuesday, 14th September 2021

Re: Year 6 High School Admissions

Dear Year 6 Parents,

I am writing to remind you that applications for children wanting to start high school in September 2022 are now being received by the borough. The online admissions opened on I st September and will close on 3 I st October 2021. To apply for a high school place in Ealing Borough please go to www.eadmissions.org.uk.

Open evenings in Ealing start this week and we strongly recommend that you visit local schools with your child. A timetable for these evenings and information about all the borough high schools can be found on the council's website at www.ealing.gov.uk/admissions or in the 'Starting High School 2022' Ealing prospectus.

Please read the Ealing 'Starting High School 2022' prospectus carefully. This is also available on the Ealing Council website on the 'Apply for a High School' page.

I hope you will find the following points useful when you consider your high school application:

- 1. Year 6 Leavers in 2021 went to over 27 different high schools including state maintained high schools, academies, faith schools, foundation schools, grammar, independent and private schools.
- 2. Read the admissions criteria for schools you are applying to. For Ealing schools, look at the statistics in the High School Admissions Prospectus on each school's page that shows you the distance and criteria of the last child to be offered a place in 2021.
- 3. Based on this ask yourself: Am I likely to gain a place at this school?
- 4. Apply to schools where your child has a good chance of gaining a place. If you are a lower criteria or live further away from the school than the last child to be offered in 2021, it is unlikely that you will gain a place at the school.

If you are applying to faith schools such as Twyford (Church of England) or The Cardinal Wiseman (Catholic), you will also need to complete a supplementary information form that can be obtained from the school themselves or the council website.

Please do not hesitate to email myself or speak to a member of the school staff if you would like advice or assistance in completing your high school application. We are always happy to help in any way we can.

Best wishes, Ms E. Goodman Assistant Headteacher